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There will be a quick meeting for anyone

Updates From The Office

Mr. Gallant-Principal
Mrs. Cardinal - Asst. Principals

Welcome back, Huskies!

We're excited to begin another year of learning,
growth; and fun together. Our achool is ready
for a year filled with curiogity, teamwork,-and

new adventures, and we can't wait to see all the
great things our students will accomplish. Let's

make this year one where every student feels
proud, 8 pported, and ingpired to do their best
6o Huskies! .
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interested in helping WIth hot lunch this
year. The meeting will be held on
Wednesday, geptember 10, at 9am. If you

are unable £o attend but would like to.
call the office and we will

put your name on the list. In addition Lo
hot lunch, we are looking for a few
parents to run hotdog sales.
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Ridgeview’s after school sports program will
begin on Sept. 23. and will run most Tuesdays
| from 3:00pm to 3:45pm. Everyone who hag
gigned the in town permission form ig allowed to
participate. The focus of after school sports ig
cooperative play, good sportsmanship, and
gpecific sport skills are taught and reinforced.
There will be days when thig will be cancelled

and you will be notified in advance.%




ednesday, September 24, Ridgeview ig inviting all parents to come out and meet
their child's teacher in their classrooms. There will be a “pagsport” activity for
students and door prizes to be won. This will be followed by the annual AGM
meeting where the final door prize will be picked, but you must be in attendance
to win. We value the involvement of parents at RVCS so we would appreciate if
A/| you would stay for the AGM. Your children are free to play on the playgroound

while we meet.
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Cross Country r§<>

o Please remember to pack cutlery
Crose Country practice will begin for your child's lunch ag we will

_ not be handing our cutlery at the

Tuesd.ay, Q(Iapt, 9 from 3-3pm. office. Each clags will have a few
Practice will take place every reusable forks and spoons that
Tuesday, Wednesday and Thureday |  Y0Ur child may use and wash for

future uge.
until the divigional meet.
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Hot lunch cards are available to purchase in
the office or at schoolcashonline for $20. We
ask that if you are purchaging a card online
that you do so before 8:30am on the morning
of ordering. Each card will purchase 4 meals
and mugst be purchaged the day prior to the
gale. We will not be accepting any orders the
morning of.




